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To the Maple Ridge Council.

| support the development of the above properties by Ledingham McAllister Properties on 222st and 122 ave. Maple Ridge.
| believe the developer has addressed the concerns of school capacity, traffic and parking which indicates to me they are open to dealing
with any issues that may arise to avoid future problems. Quality construction is an asset and should be encouraged in Maple Ridge. This
company has a proven record of quality control and high workmanship which should not be understated.
And the development of this area will help the housing and rental problem that Maple Ridge is facing.

Thank you for your consideration.
Karen Church

Sent from my iPhone





